25 June 2014
Ref: KM/AM/14-00181

Dear Sir / Madam
Hazeldene Development

Dandara are to commence with the infrastructure works for the next phase of the Hazeldene
Development.

The site will be fully fenced off to ensure the safety of children and members of the public.

Construction works will be carried out within the permitted working hours set out in the
Planning Conditions which are as follow;

Monday to Friday 7am to 7pm
Saturday 9am to 4pm

There will be no works on site on a Sunday.

If you have any questions about the development please do not hesitate to contact myself on
the mobile number provided below.

Yours faithfuily
ALY Wil

* Kenneth MacKenzie, 07834739003
Contracts Manager



